

mysga@ccsu.edu www.ccsu.edu/sga Student Center, Second Floor, Room 201

## **OFFICIAL STATEMENT**

In view of the proposed discussion of reinstating "PIN" requirements to the undergraduate students of Central Connecticut State University during registration at the Faculty Senate Meeting on Monday October 17, 2022.

We surveyed 1,053 undergraduate students of Central Connecticut State University; 833 (79.1%) said "no pin" and another 220 (20.9%) said "pin should be required" it was made known very clearly that the majority of the undergraduate students of Central Connecticut State University do not want the "PIN" requirement during course registration.

The Student Government Association of Central Connecticut State University is in full support of **not** requiring PIN during course registration.

On behalf of the Student Government Association

Olanrewaju Olamuyiwa

**SGA President** 

Anaya Moore

**SGA Vice President** 

<u>Madino Hassan</u>

**SGA Treasurer**